
 

MEMORANDUM 

CC-23-218 
 

 
Ordinance 23-51, An Ordinance of the City Council of Homer Alaska Amending the FY24 

Capital Budget by Accepting and Appropriating A State of Alaska Public Library 
Assistance Grant for FY24 in the Amount of $7,000 for Books and Library Materials. 

 
Item Type: Backup Memorandum 

Prepared For: Mayor Castner and Homer City Council  

Date: September 20, 2023 

Through: Robert Dumouchel, City Manager 

From: Dave Berry, Library Director 

 
Summary: 
Each year the Alaska State Library awards up to $7,000 to libraries across Alaska. Homer has received 
the Public Libraries Assistance Grant (PLAG) every year for about four decades and I am happy to 
report that we have received the full amount again this year. 

 

Recommendation: 

Accept the $7,000 grant from the State Library 


